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It seems likely that unless the exemption arrangements are modified,
the dissent of the General Medical Services Committee to the
interpretation that has been placed on the legislation until now,
will materialise in an active form and will, in effect, result in
people who suffer from degenerative brain disorders, gaining

exemption by default.

It is clearly in the Government's interest to ensure that the
definition of severe mental impairment is seen as defensible and

that there should be no room for misunderstanding.

Copies of this letter go to members of E(LG) and to Sir Robin Butler.
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KENNETH CLARKE







